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Sheryl Emery

Ms. Emery, who is Deaf, has recently been selected as the new director of DODHH (Division on Deaf and Hard of Hearing).  She will be coming to present and answer any questions and concerns given by the Deaf community. 
 Now is your chance to meet her!

Saturday, April 4th, 2009

1:00 pm- 4:00 p.m.

Lansing Community College

Main Campus

425 North Washington Square

Lansing, Michigan 48933

HHPS Building Room 005

(Human Health & Public Service)

More Information:  Contact
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Melissa Rich – melissarich@comcast.net
Larry Trayner – naltray@aol.com or VP 248-556-3086
Sheri Ann Garnand – garnandsa@tmo.blackberry.net
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